Craig, Sondra

From: Crandall, Jay

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:43 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Cc: Gallager, Matthew

Subject: RE: For Review - CSM - W5593 Deerfield Rd - Medary
Hi Sondra,

This CSM is approved by Engineering. Thanks

Jay Crandall

CAD/GIS Specialist
Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
608-789-8183
crandallj@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 4:14 PM

To: Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Crandall, Jay <Crandalll@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina

<ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Gallager, Matthew <gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Holland, Michelle
<hollandm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: For Review - CSM - W5593 Deerfield Rd - Medary

Good afternoon,

Attached for your review is a CSM that was filed with our office for W5593 Deerfield Rd in the Town of Medary (within
the City’s extraterritorial jurisdiction). This item will be scheduled to be placed on the agendas for the Feb. 27 City Plan
Commission, Feb. 28 J&A Committee, and March 9 Common Council.

Please respond with your comments or approval.

Thank you,

Sondra 01"04.9 (she/her)

Deputy Clerk - City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




